
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

!NSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue

Manila
E'

ADVISORY NO. 2O2O-OO2

LICENSING DIVISION

12 \llarch 2020

As instructed by the lnsurance Commissioner, please be advised
that work at the lC Head Office shall be suspended tomorrow (13
lVlarch 2020). This is to facilitate the disinfection of lC premises as
a precautionary measure against the spread of COVID-19.

Normal operations shall resume on [Vlonday (16 [Vlarch 2020).

Please be guided accordingly.

ATTY. J NE FRANC CASTRO
Division [Manager
Licensing Division
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